File No 14/23/2014-DGAD
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF ANTI-DUMPING & ALLIED DUTIES
4™ FLOOR, JEEVAN TARA BUILDING, PARLIAMENT STREET

New Delhi,
Dated the 22" June, 2015
To
All Exporters/Importers/Domestic Industry/Embassies concerned

Subject: Anti-Dumping Duty investigation concerning import of “Plain Medium
Density Fibre Board having thickness of 6mm and above” originating in or
exported from Indonesia and Vietnam.

Reference is invited to the Notification dated 7" May 2015 initiating the above
antidumping investigation.

All interested parties to this investigation are hereby intimated that on the request of
some interested parties the Designated Authority has extended the time period for
submission of questionnaire responses for all interested parties up to 12" July 2015.

All interested parties are accordingly, advised to file their questionnaire responses by
12" July 2015, 3.00 PM, in Room No 15, 4™ Floor, Jeevan Tara Building, Parliament
Street, New Delhi.

It may also be noted that no request for further extension of time will be enteftained

under any circumstances.
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